
1086-S1-317 Bonnie Gold* (bgold@monmouth.edu). The Early History of POMSIGMAA.

POMSIGMAA, the Special Interest Group of the MAA for the Philosophy of Mathematics, was approved by the Executive

Committee of the MAA in 2002. I was one of the founding members and the primary force behind the organization of

the SIGMAA, and have been involved in it since its inception. I will discuss the founding of POMSIGMAA and its

governance and activities to date, as well as how it fits with the MAA’s mission. (Received August 20, 2012)
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